
Babies are always welcome in our services but if they need to be comforted, we have a  

beautiful Mother’s Room right off the sanctuary on the west side. 

Prayer Requests 

To receive a complete list of prayer needs weekly, please contact the office, or pick up a 
copy at the Welcome Desk. The following are the most recent given to us this week. 

 

Health Concerns:  Ruby Ruschhaut, Susan Mitchell, Jim Swindell, Loretta 
Hydeman, Cindy Speicher’s friend, Alan, Ruby Hendley, Lisa Nonneman, 
Norma Smith, James Beaty, John Huskisson, Diana Favand, Amy Tatge, Alan 
Horne, Brian Edwards, Reggie Miller, Janelle Parker, Marci Anzalone, Dean 
Bailey, Cindy Pusey 

Bereaved: Jerry Strack in the loss his sister 
Jerry George in the loss of his sister 

“KCFC Covenant With Parents, Part One” 
Pastor Scott Sherwood 

Luke 2:52 
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To Request Pastoral Care 
dspeicher@kcfc.org 

or leave a voice message with  
Pastor Darwin at 816-942-9022. 

 

KCFC Office Hours 
Mon-Thurs: 9am-12pm, 1pm-4pm 

Phone 816-942-9022 

 

July 27, 2025 

 

Sunday Service Times 
English Service 

10:30am 
 

Spanish Service 
9:30am 

 

Total Life Church Service @ 
Nazarene Theological Seminary 

5:00pm 

 

11811 State Line Rd., KC, MO 64114 

       If you are a guest, have a 
prayer need, or have a comment 

or question, please complete 
our QR Connect Card!  

(Point the camera app on it and  
tap the appearing link) 

Dr. Rod Reed 
Last week, we were blessed and challenged by Dr. Rod Reed, missionary to 
Africa. Those who want to support his ministry may put a check or cash 
envelope in the offering box or may donate online using the “Other”  
category, marking “Missionary” on the check, envelope, or online field. 

Quizzing Informational Lunch 
There will be an informational lunch meeting after church, Sunday,  
August 10th for families interested in quizzing. This will be for Children’s 
and Teen Quizzing programs. RSVP to Janet Morgan by email at  
jmorgan8927@gmail.com. Children will be studying Genesis this year. 
Teens will be studying 1st and 2nd Corinthians. 



New with us? 
We will strive to support you as you love God with all your heart, grow in your faith and 
understanding, and go in Christ’s name. Email kcfc@kcfc.org and we will add you 
to our communications. 

How can I Get Connected and Grow?  
Join our Church Directory App (for help email kcfc@kcfc.org)  
Visit us on our website kcfc.org or  
our Facebook page or Instagram! 

Regular Weekly Events—Please join us! 
For info, email kcfc@kcfc.org for additional small groups and activities! 

 

Volleyball: Mondays @ 6-9pm. Come join us!  
Piece Makers: Mondays @ 11:00am in Room 158 

Ladies Bible Study: Tuesdays @ 9:30-11:30am (off until Fall) 

Wednesdays: @ 6:30pm Youth Group, Kingdom Men Bible Study 

(Choir, Midweek Prayer, and Children’s Activities off until August), 

Young Adult Bible Study: Thursdays @ 7pm—Youth Room Downstairs 

Prayer Shawl Ministry: First Thursdays of Aug-Nov @ 6:30-8pm in Room 158 

Fast & Pray: Third Thursdays— August 21 

Book Club: Fourth Thursdays @ 6:30pm in the library 

Men’s Prayer Breakfast: Fridays @ 6:30am; call 913-226-6678 (Southside Room) 

Ladies Exercise Class: Monday & Thursdays @ 9:15am in the Children’s Chapel 

Pre-Service Prayer Gatherings: Drop by the prayer chapel 10:00am. 

Giving (6/1/2025-5/31/2026) 
Month to date: $59,516 
Budgeted month to date: $56,769 
Year to date: $135,163 
Budget year to date: $151,385 
 

Faith Promise (10/1/24-9/30/25) 
Month to date given $5,215 
Received YTD: $74,947 
Year-end Goal: $80,000 
 

Offering Box is on the wall  as you leave the  sanctuary 
 

 

Give in person or give online at www.kcfc.org/give 

9:00am Sunday School 

10:30am Kids Church 
Wednesday Activities Paused until August 

 

Wednesday Nights 6:30-8pm Bring a friend! 
Sunday Bible Study is 9:00-10:15am grades 7-12  

 

Vacation Bible School— THIS WEEK 
VBS is coming soon! Join us July 28th-August 1st from 6:00-8:30pm as we 
travel back in time to the events of Genesis. We will learn through games, 
interactive lessons, crafts, and more! Invite your friends! 
 
To register, visit kcfc.org/vbs-registration. We hope you join us! 

TLC Back-to-School Bash - August 3rd 
Join us as we bless our community at this year's Back-to-School Bash on 
Sunday, August 3rd! We'll share the life-changing Good News of Jesus with 
our guests, then provide free backpacks filled with school supplies, hot 
meals, household essentials, a free yard sale, and more! 
 
We need your help to make this outreach a success! Please stop by the table 
in the foyer to sign up and be part of this incredible opportunity to serve and 
love our neighbors in Jesus' name. School supply lists are available at the 
table. 

Coming this Fall… 
Financial Peace University 
9-Week Class, $79 
Wednesdays, 6:30-8:00pm 
September 3-October 29 
Contact Tori Walker at tomandtori@gmail.com for more information on 
this life-changing class! 

 
Please let Phyllis Hunt (phunt@kcfc.org) know of any  
announcements for the bulletin or the midweek newsletter by 
Monday of each week. 


